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Mound City Aldermen meet
(KLZA)--The Mound City Board of Aldermen awarded bids for mowing and
fertilizing city property when they met March 8.

Low bids submitted were awarded for mowing at Griffith Park, Chautauqua
Park and the City Hall property.

Six bids were submitted for mowing with Parker's Lawn Service awarded the bid
totaling $6,095 per year, for a three-year period.

The bid for fertilizing city parks and the City Hall property was awarded to
Customer Waterworks on a three-year contract amounting to $6,450 annually. It
was the lowest of two bids received.

The Aldermen also approved a motion to vacate the alley at 614 State Street
behind the Nodaway Valley Bank if approved by the Zoning Board.
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